
20th July 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a wonderful year, the school has gone from strength to strength. We would like to thank all our       

families who are so supportive of school and your children here.  

The staff at school are committed to ensuring that the education for the children is the best it can be. Will con-

stantly look to ways for improve both the teaching and learning and the environment. I am very fortunate to 

have such a talented, wonderful team of staff who want the best for all our families and children. 

Year 6 are leaving us today and we all wish them the best for their lives at secondary school. They have been a 

wonderful class and hold the vision and values of the school closely to them. They have produced some  excel-

lent results in their assessments and they are the best the school has ever seen. This is down to hard work and 

the high expectations from themselves and the staff at school. Most of all, they are lovely, kind individuals who 

will go on to great things. They are a great example to all and they will be hugely missed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last of all, a massive thank you to all our amazing children. We are fortunate to teach them and we are very 
proud of each and every child. All our children are different and it is a privilege to see what they can achieve, 
both in and out of school. They are, what make the school so special. 

 

We hope everyone has a great Summer holiday remember to take care and stay safe, we shall see you all on 
Monday 4th September 2023. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head Teacher  
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Certificate & Award Winners 

Award       Nominees Winner 

Writing Wizard Ismail Lily Bailey Lily 

Reading Rockstar Oliver Umme Elise Umme 

Math Master Umme Hasnain Aaron Hasnain 

Super Scientist Iosua Irham Ruqayyah Irham 

Humanities Explorer Grace Aaron Ismail Ismail 

Artist Madalina Mia Iosua Iosua 

Responsible Citizen Florence Eman Grace Florence 

Sports Girl Irham Charleigh Sana Sana 

Sports Boy Faizaan Qasim Barir Faizaan 

Music Master Charleigh Sara Aliza Charleigh 

Perseverance Nabil Sara Hassan Nabil 

Kindness Lia Aliza Eman  Aliza 

Terrific Team Player Mia Musa Aliza Mia 

Super Speller Award Madalina Aaron Sonia Madalina 

Perfect Penmanship Irham Grace Ismail Grace 

Technology Whizz Marwan Oliver Aaron Aaron 

Thespian Mckenzie Sahil Faizaan Sahil 

Amazing Progress girl Madalina Ruqayyah Bushra Madalina 

Amazing progress boy Mckenzie Barir Nabil McKenzie 

Outstanding Achieve-
ment 

Lily Hasnain Umme Umme 

Pupil of the Year Florence Ismail Grace Florence 

Year group Outstanding  
Attainment 

Outstanding  
Progress 

British value pupil for 
kindness and respect 

EYFS 

  

Umar  Moeen  Carter  

Y1 

  

Abdul  Brian-Darren  Kohen  

Y2 

  

Lacie  Stefan  Sophia  

Y3 

  

Isla  Maisy  Noel  

Y4 

  

Klay  Sarah  Lilly  

Y5 

  

Anwaar  Hyusein  Harley  



20th July 2023 NEWS 

We have had a jam packed last half term, here are some of the things we have been up too.  

Sports Day  The Lion King Performance  

Year 5  made and enjoyed their  

own picnic  

Eyfs have had a beach party  



100% attendance bike winner  

Well done!!  

20th July 2023 NEWS 

Dates for the diary  

4th September Return to school – Roald Dahl Week 

25th -29th  September -SACHS Residential 

10th October EYFS Open Evening 

11th October - Flu Immunisation 

19th October -School Photographs 

20th October  - BREAK UP 

 

 

Year 6 residential 2024 

If your child is currently in year 5, the residential trip for 
next year has been arranged.  

Here are the details - 

The children will be visiting PGL Winmarleigh Hall,            

Winmarleigh, Preston for a fun packed couple of days of 

activities.  

Dates: Monday 1st July 2024 – Wednesday 3rd July 2024  

Total Cost: £270 per child (includes accommodation, all  
activities, food, evening entertainment and coach). 

It is now on school comms for you to make payments  

Please contact the school office if you would like more    
details  

Follow us on Facebook  

www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Thank you to you all for all your support this year. 

We hope you all have a lovely Summer.  

 

We will see you all on Monday 4th September.  


